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Surrey Police Board Proposed Budget 
 
At the Special Closed Council meeting of May 13, 2024, Council passed a resolution 
authorizing that a letter be issued to the Director of Police Services and the Surrey Police 
Board advising that Council has not approved items or amounts in the Surrey Police 
Board’s provisional budget.   
 
The vote was carried with Councillors Annis, Bose, Elford and Nagra opposed. 
 
Council further resolved to make this information public, including the vote of Council 
members. 
 

This information was released to the public 
on May 14, 2024. 


